Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 495275)

oetech@fcc.gov
&44 sally.zhang@anbotek.com 2017-09-15 20:39

Inquiry on 09/13/2017 :
Inquiry:
Dear Sir or Madam,

| am Sally from Shenzhen Anbotek Compliance Laboratory Limited, so glad to contact you.
At present, Our lab has just tested a wireless charger, which can support quick charge, meet
Form the KDB 680106 DO1 RF Exposure Wireless Charging Apps v02,

Clause 5: Equipment Approval Considerations

b) Output power form each primary coil is less than 5 watts.

You see, the output power of product is 5W, So it doesn’'t meet the above requirement.

| attached the technical documents, include test report, MPE report, Users Manual, Circuit C

Could you help to check and issue FCC certification to us?
Sincerely hoping to hear from you soon.

Thank you very much!

Your Sincerely,

Sally

2017.09.13

FCC response on 09/15/2017

Thank you for your inquiry.

Your test result is acceptable. You may proceed. For FCC ID, you need to go through TCB.

Thank you,
FCC - OET

Attachment Details:
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